
Proposed Approval for Road Right-of-Way Trash Pickup 

Whereas, the Velma Jackson Foundation has requested permission to routinely collect trash and debris 

from the right-of-way of Loring Road (From Velma Jackson High School east / northeast to State 

Highway 17) to demonstrate their community pride.  The Board of Supervisors does find it in the best 

interest of Madison County to allow the Velma Jackson Foundation to collect such trash and agrees to 

provide garbage bags and up to 15 safety vests and trash picker sticks in exchange for this service being 

provided to the County. 


